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An Invitation to the

Maine Troop Greeters

Memorial Brick Dedication Ceremony

The Bangor International Airport

cordially invites you to the

Maine Troop Greeters

Memorial Brick Dedication Ceremony

This Ceremony is held in honor of dedicated troop greeters (including greeter service dogs) who have passed in May of 2018 – May of 2019.

The Ceremony will be held on

Tuesday, May 28, at 10 a.m.

at Bangor International Airport at the Troop Greeter Pavilion located at the Four Points Sheraton property, directly opposite the airport entrance.

In the event of inclement weather, the ceremony will be held on the 1st floor Peter R. D’Errico Domestic Terminal (in front of the Airline counters).

Following the dedication, there will be a short reception with light refreshments.

We hope you can join us!

Please confirm your attendance to Chelcie Shappy, Marketing Assistant by email at cshappy@flybangor.com or by telephone 207-992-4611
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CELEBRATING 50 YEARS - 1966.2018







Edward Campbell Sue Mock Carole A. Hardin Joe Mizda


